
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 7, 2017 4:55:16 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 4, 2017 9:04 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Tracie and Howard Elmer

-- Company --

-- Comments --
We are cottage owners and use our cottage on weekends and maybe a week or two when we are on
holidays.  During the winter months we completely shut down the main hydro into the cottage as no
one is there.  We pay a ridiculous amount of to deliver hydro to a building that is not getting anything. 
I don't think any increase should be warranted as I think we pay to much already.  Or consideration
should be given to seasonal cottage owners.  Bell used to give us options of shutting down service for a
period of time so why can't hydro?  It should be considered.  Our whole cottage association would back
this up.

-- Attachment --
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